
 
 
 
 
 

 

4 February 2021 
 
 

 
Dear Owner/Occupier: 
 
 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED WORKS 
 

ROAD MAINTENANCE WORKS 
 

Richard Road, Thompson Street & Elizabeth Park 
 
 

Please be aware that Northern Beaches Council has scheduled to commence the above 
works on: 

 
Monday 1st March 2021 

 
 
Works are likely to take 4 weeks, between the hours of 7am and 5pm. 
 
While there will be appropriate traffic control and possible detours in place, Council will 
endeavour to provide access for emergency vehicles and public transport whenever possible. 
 
Although every effort will be made to minimise any inconvenience to your service while the 
works are proceeding, your cooperation and patience will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Please note that inclement weather may delay the planned works. 
 
Should you have any enquiries in respect of the works, please contact the undersigned on 
1300 434 434. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Kate Gibbs 
Engineer - Construction & Maintenance 
TRANSPORT & CIVIL INFRASTRUCTURE 
 


